
 
ROSTERS FOR THIS WEEK: SUN. 2 SEP 2018 
 
ACOLYTE:   Nev Stokes or John King  
  
MUSIC:   Liz Carroll  
  
READERS:  Kath Parker and  
    Jeanne Montgomery 
     
SPECIAL    Val Forsyth and Marj Cross  
MINISTERS: 
   
CLEANING:  Jim Browne, Debbie Williamson, 
    Sharon Eppelstun 

St. Joseph’s Parish, Grenfell 
    

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time - 2 September 2018 
     
   IN EMERGENCY ONLY - FR. TOM (0408) 623 303 
 

           Priest: in Charge: Fr Tom Thornton PP 
          Office Hours:       Friday  9.30 am  - 1.30 pm 
                       Phone:      (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
              Office Address:    Campbell St., (P.O.BOX 6)  
        YOUNG  NSW  2594      
       
    Email:  young@cg.org.au    Web site:  www.cg.org.au/grenfell 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Is 35: 4-7; 
James 2: 1-5; Mk 7: 31-37 

 
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK: SUN. 9 SEP 2018 
 
ACOLYTE:   Nev Stokes or John King 
 
MUSIC:   Di Franks 
   
READERS:  Jenny Bell and Rachael Power 
 
SPECIAL    Mary Moffitt and Liz Carroll  
MINISTERS:   

MASS TIMES 
 
SUNDAY:          9.00am (Commencing 9th Sept). 
 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: 4th Sunday during School term 
 
 
WEDNESDAY:    NO Mass at 10.00am  
       
       
Note:  A Funeral Mass takes priority over Wednesday mass 
 
 
RECONCILIATION:  9.00am till 9.15am every Sunday 
 
 
BAPTISMS:   Telephone or email office in Young 
 
 
WEDDINGS:   At least 6 months’ notice - 
    Telephone or email office in Young 
 
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES AT ST. MARY’S, YOUNG 
 
SAT/SUN:   6.00pm/9.00am (Comm.9th Sept). 

WEBSITE 
Please feel free to check out our information and 
Bulletins on the website.   
Just go to: cg.org.au/grenfell, and download view 
for the latest Bulletins etc. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE  
BULLETIN TO ST MARY’S PARISH OFFICE  

NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, AS THIS IS THE CLOSE 
OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES. 

THANKS. 

 
SACRAMENTS FOR 2018 

 
The Sacraments of First Reconciliation  
and First Eucharist will be offered in  
St Joseph’s Parish, Grenfell this year. 

Parents who would like their children to be  
involved in the preparation program for these  

Sacraments should contact Leslie King, the Parish 
Sacramental Co-ordinator, to enrol their children. 
The children must be in Year 4 or above and both 
the child and a parent must be able to attend the 

night meetings.  
Please indicate your interest as soon as  

possible as resources need to be ordered  
for your children.  

Please contact Leslie on 6343 1514 if you  
require any further information. 

 
NEW MASS TIME 

 
Commencing next Sunday, the  

9th of September 2018, Mass at Grenfell 
will be celebrated at 9-00AM  
(instead of 9-30am) -  
as there is no longer a mass early at  
Bribbaree, and with Fr Trenton starting 
that weekend, I thought it opportune to 
change the mass time.  
 
I hope it’s more convenient for you. 
 

ST JOSEPH’S MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS 
 

Thank you to all the parishioners who have  
volunteered for the various ministries of  
our parish. At the back of the church is a 
black folder with all the ministries listed, 
including the names of those who have  
volunteered. 
 
Please take the time to check that your  
details have been included and are correct. 
If your name is missing, please add your  
details to any of the lists that you would  
like to be included in. 

ST JOSEPH’S PARISH  
WELCOMES  

A NEW PARISHIONER 
 

Mary Corkeron has settled into Grenfell 
and is keen to meet parishioners and  
become involved in the community. 

 
Please give her a warm welcome. 

 
The Archdiocese of Canberra and  

Goulburn cordially invites you to attend the  
Ordination to the Priesthood of Rev. Mr. 
Namora Anderson and Rev. Mr. Adrian 

Chan by the Most Reverend Christopher 
Prowse at 7-00pm on Friday, 7th September 

2018 at St Christopher’s Cathedral in 
Franklin Street, Forrest  ACT 

Refreshments will follow the Mass in  
St Christopher’s Pastoral Centre Hall. 

RSVP Namora at:  
93 Burdekin Avenue, Amaroo ACT 2914 or:  

namora.anderson@cg.org.au 
or Adrian at: 37 Boddington Crescent, 

Kambah ACT 2902 or:  
adrian.chan@cg.org.au 

 
VISIT FROM SPECIAL MINISTERS  

OF THE EUCHARIST 
 

To avoid confusion, as has recently happened,  
anyone who would like to receive holy communion 
at home or in the MPHS should contact Mary  
Moffitt (6343-1575 or 0419 440-692) so that she  
can notify the Special Ministers of the Eucharist  
to visit them on Sunday. This can be for either a 
short illness or perhaps a more permanent  
arrangement.  

GRENFELL FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS 
AUGUST 2018 

 
Please contact Tania Biddle on 0422 855 090 if  
you or your family require assistance with funeral  
preparation arrangements. 

 
FATHER’S DAY APPEAL 

(Annual Collection for Retired Priests) 
1st & 2nd September 2018 

 
There are 23 priests of our Archdiocese  
who come under the care of the Clergy  
Retirement Foundation. This Appeal raises 
much needed funds to meet the needs of 
these priests and to give them security in 
their retirement years.  
 
At this weekend’s Masses, you will have  
the opportunity to make a donation to this 
Appeal and all gifts are tax deductible.  
 
Please give generously as you have done in 
the past. 

 
ALL PARISHIONERS 
 
On the 27th of October from 10am - 3.30pm at  
the Parish Centre in Campbell Street, we have  
an opportunity to hear a presentation on “The Joy 
of the Gospel - Leadership and Mission” -  
10am - 2pm.  
 
PLUS 
 
The Deanery Listening Session for the Plenary 
Council - getting your input into where the church 
needs to move for the future - 2pm till 3.30pm. 
 
The last part will pull together any discussions held 
in each parish over the last months to do with the 
plenary council. 
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